Dear 40 Days For Life leaders,


Welcome to Lincoln Nebraska’s 40 Days for Life campaign! 

We will be having a 40 Days For Life Spring 2018 campaign starting February 14, 2018 continuing until March 25th, 2018.  We will be starting from 6AM and going to the 8PM hour. This gives us 14 hour slots each day. We are assigning parishes and groups an AM slot of 7 hour slots and  a PM slot owner for 7 hour slots. This year we will be keeping the Tuesday slot open for all to attend and support on abortion day. The Helpers of God's Precious infants keep a presence there on these days throughout the year. If you have not participated on an abortion Tuesday during the day before, I highly recommend it to you. The reality of the young women and the loss of the young babies becomes more tangible and real to you. There are trained persons present on abortion Tuesday so any interaction that may occur can be supported by them if questions regarding resources is needed. 


I am asking you to spread the word through your circles of influence and post an announcement in your church bulletins. Please ask your local priest or pastor for a sign- up table in the back of your church or public area the weekend(s) before the Spring Campaign begins. 


We have a renewed website www.40DaysforLife.com/lincoln that is being updated with the latest information as it becomes available. As leaders, you can use this website to keep track of the hours you have filled. There are 4 open slots per hour if you need to enter multiple names. If you enter the names of the persons into the system, there will be a reminder e-mail sent to them and a confirmation of the hours sent to them automatically. If you have questions for information that would be especially helpful. Please make me aware and I will do my best to get that information onto the website for all to benefit from the information. 


Thank you for all you are doing for the pro- life cause. Come be a powerful witness for the voiceless. 

Matt Tapling

President Lincoln Right to Life and 40 Days for Life Coordinator

mtapling@gmail.com
402-570-5156

